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2020 City Election Specifics — with Mail-Out Ballots

4. Voting by Mail (formerly Absentee Voting)

The City of Cambridge is having a mail-out ballot election for the office of Mayor and all
five (5) City Commission seats. Every registered City voter as of August 24, 2020 will receive a
ballot at their registered address. The City has contracted with TrueBallot, Inc., an election
services and solutions company based in Bethesda, Maryland, who will mail out the ballots in the
later part of September. This will eliminate the need for anyone to have to request an absentee
ballot, assign an agent to pick up a ballot for them, or attend the polls in person. Voters should
complete the ballot and then send it in when they receive it. All ballots are to be mailed back
through the postal service or dropped off at the downtown Cambridge Post Office, 301 High Street,
Cambridge, Maryland. All postage is prepaid by the City.

The ballots will remain at the downtown Cambridge Post Office in locked containers until
the date of the election, when they will be transported to the polling site for counting by volunteers
and/or staff members designated by the Supervisor of Elections. A representative of any candidate
may follow the designated volunteers and/or staff members to the Post Office and back.

All ballots must reach the city’s election post office box by election day. This means a
citizen should mail it in or drop it off to the post office at least one week prior to the election day
to ensure it gets counted. Anyone wanting to submit his/her ballot on the date of the election may
go to the polling place and deliver his/her ballot in person. Anyone concerned that his/her ballot
was mailed in too late may vote in person at the polling place. If the election vendor finds that a
voter has voted both by mail-in ballot and in person, the mail-in ballot will not count and only the
in-person ballot wili be counted.

No ballots will be accepted at City Hall. Any ballots left at City Hall will not be
counted.

Any voter who does not receive a ballot by October 1, 2020 may call the City Hall election
number identified on the city web site (www.choosecambridge.com) and Facebook page and
request a replacement ballot. Ballots will only be sent to the voters registered address unless
authorized by the Supervisor of Elections. Anyone who does not receive a ballot, forgets to send
the ballot back in, or simply wants to vote in person may vote on City Election Day, Saturday,
October 17, 2020 between 7:00 a.m. and 7:00 p.m. at Chesapeake College’s Cambridge
Center, 418 Race Street, in Downtown Cambridge.

The last day te register to vote in the City election is Monday, September 28, 2020 by
4:00 p.m. Register to vote at the Dorchester County Board of Elections, 501 Court Lane,
Cambridge, Maryland 21613 or call 410-228-2560 for more information.










